
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
·      Incline Village General Improvement District board is
having a public hearing April 11 at 6pm regarding the proposed
3.4 percent water rate increase and 2.7 percent sewer hike.
The meeting will be at the Chateau.

·      NoGlobe’s next meeting will be March 1 at 5:30pm at the
South Lake Tahoe Recreation Center.

·      During March, staff from the Nevada Division of Water
Resources  will  be  measuring  groundwater  levels  in  wells
throughout various hydrographic basins in the state. Water
level measurements may be reviewed online.

·      Olympian David Wise’s return to Reno has been pushed
back as he is headed on a media tour before returning home.
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